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Comments: I support this withdrawal from the Rapid Creek Watershed. Preventing mining companies from

operating in this area keeps the water clean for those that live nearby, as well as preserving the health of sacred

lands. In our current age of habitat destruction and environmental crisis, keeping pollution and environmental

degradation to a minimum should be a top priority. Please expedite this proposal to the Secretary of the

Department of the Interior.


